
Harris Chapel Church of the Nazarene is putting in place specific guidelines for the reopening of In 

person services starting June 14.  These guidelines are based on the State of Indiana recommendations 

for in person services and by the Church Board.  They will remain in effect until further notice.

We will be offering three options for worshipers starting Sunday, June 14. 

 In house worship for healthy and well individuals.  This will occur in the Fellowship Hall.

 In car worship service via FM radio for those who wish to be on the property.

 Virtual worship service via Face Book or You tube for those over 65, those with chronic 

or underlying immune compromising conditions. 

Those who choose to enter the Fellowship Hall for worship will be asked to follow the guidelines listed 

below.

 We will ensure 6 feet between individuals or family units of the same household during services.

Children are welcome but are asked to sit with their parents.

 Chairs will be placed so families are seated together.  Those attending will be seated by an usher

to ensure appropriate distancing is maintained.  Once seated, individuals are asked to remain in 

that location.

  Cleaning will occur between each service and any high-contact surface will be regularly 

disinfected.

  On entrance all those attending will be required to utilize hand sanitizer.   

 Masks will be highly recommended of all attending.   Face coverings will be available and 

should be placed on before entering the building.  Face covering must entirely cover the nose 

and mouth. (Separate seating will be available to those who choose not to wear a mask).

 Those attending will be asked to not shake hands, hug or have any contact that would not 

support social distancing.  

 Those attending will be dismissed by an usher and are asked to not linger but leave the building 

as directed.

 Restrooms will be available and cleaned after each use.

 Water fountains and coffee will not be available.

 Doors will not be opened until fifteen minutes before the service is to begin.

 There will be no singing, music videos will be shown.

 There will not be any children’s programs or nursery.  



 Offering plates will be available as individuals leave the building.  Online giving is

recommended.

 Bulletins will not be available.

 Attendance will be limited to 50% capacity.

 Security team will be in place.


